
RCW 46.61.200  Stop intersections other than arterial may be 
designated.  In addition to the points of intersection of any public 
highway with any arterial public highway that is constituted by law or 
by any proper authorities of this state or any city or town of this 
state, the state department of transportation with respect to state 
highways, and the proper authorities with respect to any other public 
highways, have the power to determine and designate any particular 
intersection, or any particular highways, roads, or streets or 
portions thereof, at any intersection with which vehicles shall be 
required to stop before entering such intersection. Upon the 
determination and designation of such points at which vehicles will be 
required to come to a stop before entering the intersection, except as 
provided in RCW 46.61.190, the proper authorities so determining and 
designating shall cause to be posted and maintained proper signs of 
the standard design adopted by the state department of transportation 
indicating that the intersection has been so determined and designated 
and that vehicles entering it are required to stop, except as provided 
in RCW 46.61.190. It is unlawful for any person operating any vehicle 
when entering any intersection determined, designated, and bearing the 
required sign to fail and neglect to bring the vehicle to a complete 
stop before entering the intersection, except as provided in RCW 
46.61.190.  [2020 c 66 § 3; 1984 c 7 § 67; 1961 c 12 § 46.60.340. 
Prior: 1937 c 189 § 106; RRS § 6360-106; 1927 c 284 § 1; RRS § 
6362-41a. Formerly RCW 46.60.340.]

Effective date—2020 c 66: See note following RCW 46.61.050.
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